MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
THE CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION
AND ITS CORONA-NORCO CHAPTER 369
AND
THE CORONA-NORCO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Security Attendant Uniforms
August 4, 2023

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is between the California School Employees Association
and its Corona-Norco Chapter 369 (CSEA) and Corona-Norco Unified School District (District). The
District has determined that there is a need for new security uniforms.

On August 4, 2023, the District met with and agreed to the follow:

For the 2023-2024 school year, the District will be introducing new uniforms.

e The District will provide the uniform items listed below with the quantity listed for all
security attendants.

e At such time that a unform or uniform item becomes worn, torn or unwearable, the District
will replace the worn uniform or uniform item.

Item Quantity
Trousers
Shorts
Short/Sleeve Shirt
Long/Sleeve Shirt
Deluxe Bomber
Windbreaker
Tie
Tie Clip
Nameplate
Garrison Belt
Duty Belt
Inner Belt
Keepers
Key Holder
Radio Case
Cap
Footwear

Footwear
Badge
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This MOU is a tentative agreement and shall not be finalized until the completion of CSEA’s policy 610 review
process.
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California School Employees Association
Corona-Norco Chapter 369
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Lorena Lopez Dale

President, Chief Negotiator

Q) F/d/76273
Zdehery ortiz_/~ " Date
CSEA Labor Relations Representative

Corona-Norco Unified School District
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Glen Gonsalves Dhte’
Assistant Superintendent, HR

Kathy Lee, Date

Administrative Director, HR
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